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To the members of Portland City Council,

I am writing to share my strong support for definitive initiatives to end unsanctioned street camping on Portland
streets and establish dedicated sanctioned camping sites where houseless people can be relocated and where
necessary supports (mental illness and drug addiction services) can be accessed and implemented as part of a
managed contingencies plan.

Sincerely,
Liz Howell
Concordia Neighborhood
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